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August 19, 1991

Bob Donnelly
Box 791
Sterling, CO 80751

Re: Mathewson 32-12-9-55C
SWNE 12-9N-55W

Dear Bob, .

I have received your final plugging report for the Mathewson
32-12, SWNE 12-9N-55W. ] was unable to find a verbal to plug in
this particular well file. Please call and let me know which
engineer gave that verbal approval.

I have mentioned before that I am attempting to get all verbal to
rlug requests into the well file but there are times that does not
happen. On all future verbal approvals include the engineers name
you spoke with and the approval date on your final plugging Sundry
Notice.

Comments such as "final location leveling completed” or "location
ready for final plugging inspection” on the Sundry Notice would be
appreciated. When our field engineers go out for a reduested bond
release or plugging job inspection we assume all dirt work has been
completed within 30 days after the well was plugged.

I appreciate your assistance.

Yours truly,

Sr. Engineer

xc: Bob Van Sickle
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